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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 18, 1975

*]1 Representative M. Judson Busbee
State House
Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Representative Busbee:

In reference to the Center Fire District located in Aiken County, our research indicates that there are some language
difficulties in the proposed ordinance relating to the delegation of authority to the Fire District Board and the provision
for criminal penalties contained therein. Mr. Pinckney Roberts, one of the attorneys involved in the drafting of the
ordinance, and I are in the process of curing the language and we anticipate no further difficulties in determining the
ordinance's validity.

With kind regards,

Karen LeCraft Henderson
Assistant Attorney General
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